
Chair Prozanski and Vice Chair Thatcher, 
 
I am a resident of Oregon and I am a supporter of sexual assault survivors. I support passing SB 482 
because renewing restraining orders is traumatic. Protecting vulnerable people, children, and survivors 
deserves to be permanent.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Keeley Higgins  
 
 
 


